
2019 ProAg Scholarship Thank You received via email 

ProAg Scholarship Board, 

I was excited to see that I was chosen as a recipient for the ProAg Scholarship of five hundred dollars. I 

want to thank you for your great generosity towards my pursuit of a higher education. This scholarship 

will impact my college career enabling me to pursue my passion of agriculture.  

I will put good use to the award money as I begin classes, and look forward to the start of my freshman 

year. It is with your support that I will prosper not only in college, but also in my future career. 

Thank you again for choosing me as your recipient. I appreciate your support, and will work hard to 

exceed your expectations. 

Sincerely, 

Rebekah Muench  

 

 

 

Pro Ag, 

Thank you for selecting me as a recipient of the Jonathan Roker Memorial Scholarship! I am excited to 

use this towards my education at SDSU and appreciate the support. 

Thank you, 

Brooke Hoffbeck 

 

 

Pro Ag, 

Thank you very much. It is very appreciated and will help a lot towards my future education at Saint 

Bens! Thank you again!  

Shelby Stovern  

 

 

Pro Ag,  

I just wanted to say thank you for sitting down and taking the time to talk and ask questions. 

This scholarship means a lot to me and I can't wait to attend the AFA Conference, thank you! 

Agusta Grams  

 

Thank you so much, I truly appreciate you choosing me for this scholarship. The RCW FFA Banquet will 

be held on Sunday, May 5th. Social time starts at 6pm and the meal will begin around 6:30pm. If you 

have any questions feel free to contact Jason Stewig or I. Thank you again!  

Makenna Bruns  

  

 

 


